
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

James Morningstar 

 

Come, Let Us All Unite To Sing 

 
 

Welcome 

David Gretzmier 
 

You Are My All In All 

Glorify Thy Name 
 

 

Prayer 

Travis Horne 
 

 

Love One Another 
Ten Thousand Angels 
 
 

Communion/Offering 
Nathan Madrid 
 

Christ, We Do All Adore Thee 

(Children’s Offering) 

Blessed Be The Name Of The Lord 
 

 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 

 
 

He’s My King 

 

 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Matt Morningstar 

……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the 
children's offering & pick them up 
immediately after worship service 
concludes. 

11.17.2024 
 

Community outreach: chili for a claus 
The Youth Group has a long-standing history of 

hosting a benefit and using the funds to purchase 

Christmas presents to support local children 
throughout the holiday season. What a wonderful 

tradition! 

 
This year, we are sponsoring six Christmas wish 

lists through the CASA program. CASAs (Court 

Appointed Special Advocates) are volunteers who 
are appointed to advocate on behalf of children 

who have come to the attention of the dependency 

court system due to abuse, neglect or 
abandonment.  

 

We will also be collecting money, gift cards, and 

item donations for a “toy drive” to bless kids who 
will come into the State’s care between now and 

Christmas. This is especially a need for older youth 

items. Donation boxes are placed in the lobby for 
collection, along with a list of requested items. 

 

Please be in prayer over this project and the 
children in foster care during this holiday season. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
Chili for a Claus 
After AM Worship 

Nov 27-29 
Office Closed for Thanksgiving 
Wed @ Noon through Friday 

Dec 8 
Children’s Christmas Program and  
Potluck @ 5:00pm 

Dec 27-28 
Youth Group Lock-In 
7pm—7am 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by the church office. 
Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 
 

Troy Belote is doing better but still weak. He had an appointment to discuss the results of the 

biopsy completed during his last surgery. Please continue to pray. 
Eddie Kinzer has had a rough few weeks. He fell and broke his back, underwent surgery, and 
has been fitted for a back brace. He is currently in WRMC and is very sleepy. Please pray that 

he continues to recover and for his medical team. 
Ashley Sanders had her follow-up appointment earlier this week. The nerve test didn’t show 
anything significant. Her doctor is starting her on a new medication to see if it helps with her 
symptoms and referring her to a neuromuscular specialist at UAMS. 

Don Walker is undergoing chemo for acute leukemia in Little Rock. Please pray that this 
treatment works so that he can go on to the next phase of treatments. Please no visitors or 
calls at this time. 

Rebecca Dawdy’s father, Paul Farrar, has beginning signs of Dementia and Alzheimer’s. He 
will have some testing done soon with results to come Thanksgiving week. 
Nadine Huddleston will have foot surgery on Dec 3rd. Please pray that everything goes well 
and that she has a speedy recovery. 
 

Sympathy 
 

Our deepest sympathies are extended to LaDonna Kelley and her family for the loss of her 
brother, Gary Ray, on Wednesday, November 6th. Please keep the Kelleys 

and the Loftins in your prayers. 
 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
11/19  Mary Batson 

11/20  JJ Cline 
11/21  Sheri Brazil 

11/22  LaDonna Kelley 

            Terry Kelley 
11/23  Blake Coughran 

             Nathan Jorgenson 

            Tim Snively 

            Amanda Walls 

11/17  Tim & Cristi Beaumont 

11/18  Matt & Stacey Wilson 
11/20  Miguel & Breeanne Carter 

11/23  Brett & Glynis Rardin 

Happy Anniversary  



 

Welcome, little one! 
Hiram & Bailey Olivo are happy new 

parents to their daughter, Sloane Rae. 

Sweet Sloane was born on Nov 2nd and 
weighed 6lbs 5oz and was 19 inches long. 

Everyone is doing well! 

 
Children’s Christmas Program & Fellowship 
Sunday, Dec 8th at 5pm 

We are signing up now for the annual 

Children's Christmas Program. We will have 
normal Wed. night Bible classes this week 

(11/6), and then Wednesdays, Nov. 13 & 20, 

& Dec. 4, we will be incorporating some of 
our program materials into our Bible class 

learning time. Please scan the codes below 

to sign-up and see Sara Chance with any 
questions. 

 

 

Thank You 

Mt Comfort Family,  
Thank you so very much for the love and 

support you’ve showsn me and my family 

at the death of my momm, Dorothy Rubart. 
Your phone calls, texts, cards and food 

have been a blessing!  

 
Thanks for being my family! 

-Jackie Beall & Family 

 

Chili for a Claus Luncheon and Toy Drive 
TODAY after AM Worship 

This year, the  Youth Group’s chili luncheon 

will be supporting six local kids in foster 
care by fulfilling their Christmas wish lists.  

We will also be collecting money and item 

donations for a “toy drive” to bless teens 

during this difficult time in their lives 
through the CASA Program.  

 

Items needed for the “toy drive” portion of 
this product include  

• Gift cards of all varieties and 

denominations 

• Remote control cars 

• Sports equipment 

• Arts and crafts 

• Fidget or stress toys 

• Beauty and bath products 

• Bluetooth speakers and headphones 

• Water bottles & tumblers 

• Board games for older kids 

 

A full list will be shared on the collection 

boxes in the lobby. 
 

Please scan the QR code below or see CJ 

Grimes to sign up to bring chili, fixin’s, or a 
dessert. Thank you for your continued 

support over the years as we strive to share 

the blessings and joy of the holidays with 
others!  

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 

Scan here to sign up your 

K-6th child 

 

 

Scan here to sign up your 

2 year old through  



Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 
www.razorbacksforchrist.com 

 
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $25,134.10 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,061.51 

Weekly Children’s $243.04 

YTD Children’s $2,074.53 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $81,831.00 

Bldg Contributions $670,100.80 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $35,534.50 

Weekly Average $19,023.26 

Sunday, Nov 10 

Bible Class 249 

Worship 430 

Wednesday, Nov 13 

Devo & Bible 138 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


